
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 10:23 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Steve Auld 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
It's absolutely ludicrous to even consider raising the cost of our highest utility during a pandemic. This is 
hurtful to so many people, so many are out of work or on reduced hours and it seems we are about to 
head into another wave. 
 
And as a resident of Niagara Falls, the largest producer of hydro power in North America, we shouldn't 
be getting increases at all - let alone the prices already being as high as they are. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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